
 
 

January 21, 2015 
 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn: Matt Lepore, Director 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE: Rule 318A.e. Waiver Request to Proposed Spacing Unit due to Ownership 
 
Alicia 12-15H-5N Well: 570’ FSL, 1928’ FEL, SWSE, Sec. 12-T1S-R68W, Weld County, Colorado 
 
Dear Mr. Lepore, 
 
 
Mendell Finisterre II, LLC (Mendell) hereby certifies that they are the only owner as defined in C.R.S. 
§34-60-103(7) within the proposed spacing unit and waives notification and 30-day Rule 318A.e(6).  
Mendell respectfully requests that the Rule 318A.a.(4)D Horizontal wells and proposed spacing unit be 
approved.   
 
The proposed spacing unit consists of: 
E/2 of Sec.12-1S-68W 
 
The proposed spacing unit is a 320 acre spacing unit for the Niobrara formation. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact the undersigned at 720-420-5749 or by email 
at alyssa.andrews@iptenergyservices.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Alyssa Andrews 
Operations Engineer 
Integrated Petroleum Technologies, Inc. 
Consultants to Mendell Finisterre II, LLC 
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